ViSstara #FlyTheNewFeeling

Fly the new feeling

COVID-19 UPDATE
NOW OFFERING

FLEXIBILITY

WHEN TRAVELLING TO BANGLADESH, UAE OR UK.

Dear Vistara Partner,

Owing to the recent announcement of temporary suspension of passenger carriage from
India to Bangladesh, United Arab Emirates, and the United Kingdom, Vistara flyers may
wish to revisit their travel plans to these countries.

In order to accommodate changes in their journey, Vistara will be offering the below
options for tickets booked and travel till 31-May-21:
e Extension of validity of ticket wherein travel must be completed by
31-December-2021.
® One complimentary date change wherein fare difference, if any, will be applicable.

We encourage you to inform all relevant flyers regarding the same.
Thank you for your support, always.

Sincerely,
Team Vistara
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